

## Cerebral Palsy League

EXECUTIVE OFFICES
61 Myrtle Street, Cranford, NJ 07016
Tel: (908) 709-1800 • Fax: (908) 709-0130

September 1, 2021

Dear Jardine Academy Community,

Our school is committed to protecting the health of our students, teachers, and staff. To protect our community and comply with the Department of Education regulations, The Jardine Academy tested its drinking water for lead on April 10, 2021

Given technical guidance developed by the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, we completed a plumbing profile for our school; we identified and tested all drinking water outlets and food preparation outlets. Of the 18 samples taken, 18 met the standards established by the US Environmental Protection Agency for lead in drinking water (15ug/l [ppb]).

For more information, a copy of the test results is available in our office for inspection between the hours of 8:30AM and 3:00PM. Results are also available on our website at <a href="https://www.thecplinc.org">www.thecplinc.org</a>. For more information about the water quality in our schools, contact Cynthia Isaksen, the school principal at 908-653-1460 ext. 1463.

Sincerely,

Patricia Tekel Executive Director

Patricia Tubel